
 
 

 

	
The	Honorable		
Jeffrey	W.	Bullock,	Secretary	of	State	
State	of	Delaware,	Department	of	State	
Townsend	Building	
401	Federal	Street,	Suite	3	
Dover,	DE	19901	
	
16	August	2016	
	
Dear	Mr.	Secretary,	
	
Thank	you	for	your	letter	to	the	ICANN	Board	regarding	IRP	Declaration	in	Dot	Registry	LLC.	V.	
ICANN	(ICDR	CASE	NO.	011400015004).	
	
The	letter	has	been	posted	to	the	ICANN	Correspondence	page:	
	
https://newgtlds.icann.org/en/program-status/correspondence		
	
and	is	receiving	appropriate	attention.	
	
	
	
Best	regards,	
	

	
	
Dr.	Stephen	D.	Crocker	
Chair	|	ICANN	Board	of	Directors	

	
	
	


